
Become a Godwit Guardian with Project Godwit 

Black-tailed godwits are a rare wading bird on the brink of extinction as a breeding bird in the 
UK. There are fewer than 50 pairs remaining and most of them are found in the 
Cambridgeshire and Norfolk fens. Project Godwit is a partnership project between the RSPB 
and WWT which is aiming to turn around their fortunes.  

We’ve been rearing and releasing birds at sites in the fens to help this small population 
recover. If your local school or community group is in Cambridgeshire, Norfolk or 
Lincolnshire, you could get involved in the project be becoming a Godwit Guardian. 

 

Becoming a Guardian is free, fun and links you to one of the godwits. You will be able to follow 
your bird’s progress over the coming years, as they make a home in the Fens and head off 
each year on migration across Europe and Africa. Your group, school or class's name will then 
be put up on our website alongside your chosen bird and you will also be sent a Godwit 
Guardian certificate and a profile of your chosen bird. Project staff and volunteers may be 
available to visit local schools and community groups to talk about these amazing godwits and 
their fenland homes. To find out more and apply, please visit our website. 

https://projectgodwit.org.uk/get-involved/godwit-guardians/ 

Project Godwit is a partnership between RSPB and WWT with major funding from the EU LIFE 
Nature Programme, the HSBC 150th Anniversary Fund, Natural England, the National Lottery 
Heritage Fund through the Back from the Brink Programme and Leica UK. 
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